
 
 

 

 

This week, the school invited parents and carers into the classrooms for a sharing after-
noon. This was an opportunity for the children to share their school books and talk about their learning experiences 
in class. A big thank you to everyone who attended. It was lovely to welcome you into our school and see the chil-
dren so enthusiastic about showing their work to you. Mrs Banks asked a few children about this event and this is 
what they said… 

Blake – ‘My Mummy loved my writing’ 

Harper - ‘ I liked showing my Mummy all my work. It was 
really exciting, I can’t wait to do it again!’ 

Bodie (and Harley) - ‘I was proud to show my Mum every-
thing. It is nice to show them rather than just tell them. It 
gives them a better understanding of our learning’ 

Emily - ‘ My Dad thought my work was very good. It was 
an opportunity to show off my work, as we don’t do it 
very often’ 

Matty - ‘It was really nice for Mum to come in and see 
my work’ 

Megan - ‘I was very happy, excited and proud to show 
my work to my Mum’ 

Alisa - ‘I liked that my Mum could see exactly what we 
are learning about at school’ 

 

Our aim is to hold similar events each term (dates to 
follow). 

 

We are in contact with the church to confirm the 
date and time for the Easter Service (the original 
date clashes with the primary festival of dance).  I 
hope to communicate this to you by the end of this 
week. 

For Red Nose Day on Friday, children may come to 
school dressed in red (we have decided not to sell 
Red Noses at school this year. They are available to 
buy online or you could consider red face paint). 

Finally,  please look out for a poster later this 
week with information on the Easter Bonnet 
and Garden Competitions!    

Have a good week!  Mr Caswell 
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Headteacher/SENDCO days of the week and email communication: 
 
Mr Caswell (Headteacher) will typically be at Norton School on Mondays, Wednesdays and every other 
Thursday.  He will be at the gate in the morning on these days should you wish see and speak with him. 
 
Mrs Jaggard (SENDCO) will typically be at Norton School on Tuesdays and Fridays.  She will be at the gate 
in the morning on these days should you wish to see and speak with her. 
 
On other days of the week, or if Mr Caswell or Mrs Jaggard are unavailable, a teacher will be at the gate. 

 

Please also see the flow arrow chart explaining how we will respond to your emails sent to 

enquiries@nshwc.bwmat.org 
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Upcoming Dates 

Fridays until 28th March - Year 3 & 4 swimming 

Tuesday 18th March – Build it like Brunel workshop for 
Rowan Class 

Friday 21st March – Red Nose Day 

Thursday 27th March – Parents Evening 1.30-6:30 pm 

Friday 28th March– FONS Easter Fair 3.15 pm 

Monday 31st March – Awards Assembly 9.00-9.30 am  

Tuesday 1st April - Primary Festival of Dance  

Wednesday 2nd April– Year 5 Wow Day at Stanchester 

Easter Service date and time 
still to be confirmed 
Friday April 4th– Last day Term 4 

Wraparound Care 

Every day from 7.45am with breakfast 
option until 8.30am. 

5.00pm pickup available Mon - Wed 
(book through the pro-coaching site) 

Afterschool clubs until 4.05pm 

Monday: Dodgeball 

Tuesday: MultiSports  

Wednesday: Archery 

Thursday:  

School run clubs available via ParentPay 


